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Matthew J. Fossum
Senior Counsel

603-634-2961
matthew.fossum@eversource.com
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June 19, 2015

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. IR 14-190, Investigation into Line Extension Policies
Comments of Eversource Energy on Staff Recommendation

Dear Director Howland:

Consistent with the procedural schedule approved by the Commission in a secretarial
letter dated May 29, 2015 in the above-captioned docket, Public Service Company ofNew
Hampshire dlb/a Eversource Energy herein provides the testimony of Christopher J. Goulding.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your
assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,

Senior Counsel
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